
PDHR  Scanlan  meets  Danish
Delegation to PACE

Principal Deputy High Representative Michael Scanlan met today
in  Sarajevo  with  the  Chair  and  Secretary  of  the  Danish
Delegation to the Parliamentary Assembly of the Council of
Europe (PACE), Lars Aslan Rasmussen and Kamilla Kjelgaard, and
the  Danish  Ambassador  to  BiH  Susanne  Shine.  The  meeting
focused  on  the  current  political  situation  in  BiH,
highlighting the need for functional state institutions and
dialogue to resolve the political crisis in BiH.

https://www.ohr.int/pdhr-scanlan-meets-danish-delegation-to-pace/
https://www.ohr.int/pdhr-scanlan-meets-danish-delegation-to-pace/

